Broughton-in-Amounderness Parish Council Privacy Notice

You are receiving this notice under the regulations of GDPR and because you have signed up to receive email communication about the work of the Parish Council.

The Parish Council uses your email address to send you the following information: -

- 1. Newsletters
- 2. Updates on relevant public meetings
- 3. Any other communication regarding the working of the Parish Council that is applicable to electorate notification

Your email address will be retained until such time that you request us to stop using it.

The Parish Council will not pass on your details to third parties and will not use your email address for commercial purposes.

You can, at any time, withdraw your agreement for the use of this information by contacting the Parish Clerk who's email address is : christinaw06@btinternet.com

Issued by Mrs C Worswick, Clerk to the Parish Council